“Anyone who has been to Lake Tahoe understands why it is important we protect the natural beauty of the lake for future generations.  Preventing catastrophic wildfires, increasing lake clarity, and investing in critical infrastructure is vital to the long-term ecological health of the Tahoe Basin.  I am honored to join members of the California and Nevada delegation in our continued efforts to protect Lake Tahoe,” said Heller.   
